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Pulaski County
Electoral Board

The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on January 21, 2021, at 8:00 a.m. in the Registrar’s
Office for the purpose of the Board’s Reorganization. Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair,
Janet Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary and Kathryn Webb, Registrar.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 8:00 a.m.

Reorganization of the Board — Motion was made by Sybil Atkinson and seconded by Janet
Johnson: Amy Lewis, Chair, Janet Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil Atkinson, Secretary. The motion
passed unanimously.

Discussion was held for the upcoming Special Election for the 38" Senate seat on March 23,
2021. Training for the Chiefs and Assistant Chiefs will be held on March 13, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.

The Medical Reserve Corp has offered assistance for the upcoming special election. It was
decided that this assistance is not needed.

Our next Electoral Board meeting will be February 3, 2021 at 8:00 a.m.
The meeting adjourned at 8:35 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary




